From:
 07 July 2017 12:04

 To:
 Jones, Evelyn

Subject: 34A King Henry's Road

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ms Jones,

I have recently learned of the plans to rebuild/refurbish the lower ground floor flat at 34A King Henry's Road. Looking at the plans, it seems to me that this extensive renovation is not only excessive, but inappropriate with regard to the design and character of these houses.

I hope you will not grant permission as I fear it will set a really bad precedent.

Sincerely,

Bonnie M A Garnett 45 KHR, NW3 3QR